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February 17, 2021 

 
BY E-MAIL 
 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re:   Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. REP VMP Report – Fiscal Year 2021 
 DE 20-183  
 
Dear Director Howland: 
 

Enclosed for filing on behalf of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“UES” or “Company”) 
is a replacement for page 4 of the initial filing.  As noted in the footnote on the original 
page 4, the 2021 VMP expenditures by activity and the estimated proposed VMP activity 
details in Table 1 was a best estimate which did not include final pricing for 2021 work, 
as work was out to bid at that time and contracts not finalized.  The replacement page 
reflects the results of the bids and contract pricing for all work except the SRP. The SRP 
work is still being planned and has not yet gone out to bid.  All changes to the original 
page 4 are noted in red typeface on the replacement page. 

 
Also enclosed is a replacement for Page 8. In Table 7, the first circuit listed was 

mislabeled on the original page as “E23X1.”  The correct name of the circuit is “E2X3,” 
and this is reflected on the enclosed replacement page. 
    
 Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions concerning this 
filing. 
 
  Sincerely, 

     
  Gary Epler 
  Attorney for Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. 
 
Enclosures 
cc: Donald Kreis, Esq., Consumer Advocate 
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